
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07722-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:18 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:11 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Marvin Pierre <marvinpierre2013@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 10:31 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Marvin Pierre 
4300 NW 34th Way, Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33309 
Docket #2025-001 1 

To The Public Service Commission, 

As a lifelong Floridian, FPL customer, and small business owner I know how important reliable power is, 
especially during hurricane season and the intense summer heat. 

I’ve seen firsthand how quickly FPL responds during outages, and I want to see that level of service continue. I 
operate a few Airbnbs in Fort Lauderdale and I’ve had issues ranging from random raccoons to overgrown 
neighboring trees causing power outages, and every time I’ve had an issue, FPL has always responded within a 
few hours or within the day which is absolutely critical for a business like airbnb; if you can imagine, guests 
don’t like not having their AC and power during their short stays! 

While I don’t want to see rates increase, I support whatever is necessary to continue the great service FPL has 
provided to keep the lights on and respond with quick action when I need them most for me personally and for 
my business. 

Thank you, 

Marvin Pierre 
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